


online video about a comb jelly species they observed during one of their dives (see
www.youtube.com/watch?v=pisP7AYOEJc).

Some fish species, including shoals of picarel and of damselfish, may be observed taking
advantage of the bonanza by feeding on some of the salp individuals. The bluish By-the-Wind
Sailor (Velella velella), normally first encountered in spring, has also been recorded on some
beaches over the past few days.

A more user-friendly and informative version of the Spot the Jellyfish poster is being launched
this year. As with last year the campaign is financially supported by the Malta Tourism
Authority.

The main aim of the campaign is not to scare people off beaches but to provide correct
information about different jellyfish species and to generate awareness about the phenomenon
of jellyfish blooms in our waters with a view to providing recommendations for their
management.

Other entities supporting the initiative this year include Nature Trust (Malta), Friends of the
Earth, Ekoskola, the Blue Flag programme and Shark Lab.

Contrary to other jellyfish spotting initiatives, the Spot the Jellyfish campaign will this year be
using the common names for jellyfish species rather than their scientific names in order to
make the exercise more accessible to the public.

Those wishing to receive copies of the poster or of the leaflets should contact me on
alan.deidun@um.edu.mt.

Spot the Jellyfish is a citizen-science 10I-Kids initiative, operated by I0I-MOC at the University
under the guidance of Prof. Aldo Drago and myself.

Jellyfish sightings can be reported at www.ioikids.net/jellyfish, by SMS on 7922 2278 or 7960
4109, or via e-mail ioimoc@um.edu.mt.

Where possible, submitted reports should be accompanied by a photo. All reports can be
viewed online on http://193.188.45.233/jellyfish/stats.html , which shows the occurance and
distribution of jellyfish. Since last June, over 400 reports of jellyfish sightings have been
submitted by the public in general.



